
This past week Riverside Contracting, Inc. complet-

ed chip sealing the asphalt section of the project. 

Additionally, earth work crews completed fine grad-

ing of the gravel section and placed a final coat of 

magnesium chloride. The majority of the work on 

Mill Creek Road is complete.  

Next week, Poteet Construction sign crews will fin-

ish installing the remaining delineators. Also, River-

side will demobilize most of their equipment.  

The pavement markings and striping will be in-

stalled by HighMark Traffic Services, Inc. the fol-

lowing week to ensure adequate curing time for the 

chip seal.   

 

June 8, 2018 

Traffic Control Information 
Matt Bean, Project Engineer 

Federal Highway Administration 

Questions/Comments: 

Phone: (360) 607-4061 

Mailing Address: 

Unit A4-A, 1201 Highway 10 W, 

Livingston, MT 59036 

Week of June 11, 2018 

There will be no work taking 

place in the roadway this 

week.  

Top: Spreader placing chip seal aggregate 

Bottom: Completed chip sealing 

Weekly Newsletter 

Mill Creek Road: Mile Post 0 to Mile Post 11.6 

Contact Information: 

Mill Creek Road Surface Preservation Project 

 


